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4th June 2024 
   

Year 12- Post 18 Options Evening 2024 
Wednesday 26th June 2024 – 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
   
The Sixth Form would like to invite you to our Post 18 Options evening on Wednesday 26th June in the Main Hall at 
Faringdon Community College. 
 
  
The aim of the evening is to provide you with a host of information on the university applications process (UCAS), 
student finance, and a talk from our careers advisor on finding the right apprenticeship.  
  
  
This is an important date in the Sixth Form form calendar so we would love to see as many parents and carers as 
possible. 
 
  
We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  
  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Lisa Foley 
Sixth Form Student Manager. 

  
 
 


